

## Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 20<sup>th</sup> April 2023 7:30pm

### Zoom

#### Present

J Green, R Rigby, P Archer, R Simpson, B King, K Barlow, C Wright, A Cranke

#### Apologies for absence

C Mackenzie, D Murphy

#### 1) Review minutes of March meeting

##### Actions arising

Social Member definition accepted next steps to draft an article for Tchimes **P Archer** with D Murphy

Safeguarding – agreed CLOK should pay

Carry over May meeting do we shut entries in Race Sign up on Sunday so map No's to printers on Monday am **J Green**

#### 2) Previous events - any comments

Errington went well

Should we record all first incidents?

First aid kits need an audit / refresh **R Rigby**

JK Relays thank you Alan for organising

#### Future Events

NEOA - BOC 2024 - April 13th / 14th. (Standing item on Agenda)

May Cringle Moor C Mackenzie now organiser

#### 3) Treasurers Update

SI Computers Agreed club should purchase two new laptops, **P Archer** to ask Duncan if any restrictions on spec.

#### 4) SDO – No updates

#### 5) CDO & C2G

Mary in Kenya, C2G finished just before the JK

Do we collect any formal feedback?

#### 6) Golf course access requests

Richmond awaiting return from holiday of key contact

No news on the others

#### 7) Awards – how any do we continue with?

Joe Wright trophy Agreed to continue with add article to **Tchimes** J Green

Paul Thornton Awards – how do we determine the most active / keen male and female juniors?

Others agreed to few competitors to run a league, do we recall the trophy's before we lose them?

AOB and Date of next meeting

No AOB

Next meeting 25<sup>th</sup> May 7:30pm Zoom